Please ask for: Duty Social worker
Direct dial:        0116 2527004 

Your Ref:          private fostering young persons letter

Date: 
Leicester

Dear 

We have been told that you are currently not living at home, and are staying at another address. This is called ‘Private Fostering’ – although it does not mean that you are ‘in care’. As you are living away from home the law says that Children’s Service’s must visit you and make sure that you are ok and that you are being cared for well.

A worker will contact you and the people that you are staying with, and we will talk to them about you staying with them. 

We will also be speaking to your own family and talking to them about you and where you are staying. 

The worker will also spend some time with you and make sure that you have a chance to talk about any thing that may worry or concern you. 

I have put a leaflet about private fostering leaflet for you to read, and a worker will come out and visit you soon.

xxxxxx

Duty worker.
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